
October, 2016 Vice President's Report to Governing Board: 

 

·        KEA new hire packets were sent to organizers and ARS 

along with requests that they ask new hires to join KEA. 

  

·        Contact sheets for the NEA New Hire organizing campaign 

were sent to organizers for follow up with new hires. 

  

·    September leaves of absence and returns of leaves of absence 

were sent  to Kimber Johns (MEA Field 

Membership Representative)  
  

·     Salary and employment changes , name changes, and new 

hires  were reported to Kimber.  
  

·        September hours logged on membership (not including 

meetings): 21. 

        

KEA Dues Report: 

 

Total Possible Members: 785 

Members in Good Standing: 727 (including 21 members on payment plans) 

Members Not in Good Standing: 28 

Opt outs: 22 

New Hires Not yet signed up: 8 

Membership Percentage (members / possible members):   757/786=96% 

Members in Good Standing Percentage (members in good standing/all 

members):   727/ 756= 96% 

 


